
From: Taylor, Richele
To: Blankenship, Dottie <Dottie.Blankenship@admin.sc.gov>

Date: 11/15/2016 5:02:03 PM
Subject: RE: DOL Change over

Thanks Dottie for all of your help and taking time out to meet.  I appreciate it!
 
Richele
 
From: Blankenship, Dottie 

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 4:44 PM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: DOL Change over
 
Attached are copies of the memo’s we sent out.  Please make whatever changes you want to make.
 
Dottie Blankenship
Human Resources Director, Office of Administrative Services

The South Carolina 
Department of Administration
1200 Senate Street, Suite 450, Columbia, SC 29201
(803) 737-0560 | (803) 206-7246 cell

The South Carolina Department of Administration (Admin) serves the citizens of South Carolina and agency partners by leading 
innovative efforts to provide secure, cost-effective, responsive and standardized services.
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic message and any files transmitted with it may contain information that is privileged, 
confidential, and/or otherwise protected from disclosure to anyone other than its intended recipient(s).  This message is solely for use 
by the individual(s) for whom it is intended, even if addressed incorrectly.  If you are not the intended recipient, or the person 
responsible to deliver it to the intended recipient, you are hereby advised that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this 
electronic mail or its contents/attachments is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this communication in error, please notify the 
sender immediately by reply e-mail so that we may correct our internal records.  Then, please delete the original message.
 
From: Taylor, Richele 

Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 5:30 PM

To: Aydlette, Kim <Kim.Aydlette@admin.sc.gov>; Blankenship, Dottie <Dottie.Blankenship@admin.sc.gov>

Subject: DOL Change over
 
Kim and Dottie,
 
Dottie mentioned that they were trying to get everyone converted to the new hourly rate this week for pay periods.  
We had the December 1st date in our heads, and without constant HR support, had not backed up the pay period.  
Could the Governor’s office and the Mansion staff convert the 28th? We need to train and get the letters out. More 
importantly, the Governor and Michael will be out of town most of this week, making it difficult for staff members to 
ask questions.  If this would be possible it would be wonderful, and we could start training this week and have 
everyone ready to go November 28th after Thanksgiving.
 
Once you have a chance to see if this is possible or if there is a better alternative, please give me a call anytime 
Tuesday as I am sure this needs to be discussed.  I apologize for putting a wrinkle in the plan and with the mid-pay 
period.
 
Richele
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Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
 


